He asked for suggestions on how to move forward.

Michael asked what is working well. Comments included: lunch programs,
Meals-on wheels, Gatra trips, some special programs, Connie's craft
programs, as well as special services (foot care, tax prep).

Some other issues addressed were the building sign (Carole will check on
that again.), the money available to refurbish the COA building (Michael

said that is being planned with the available money [approximately
$10,000], and Carole will check with Roberta regarding the placque in

Paula’s memory.
Larry made a motion to adjourn the meeting. All agreed. (11:10 AM)

Respectfully submitted, '
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